Loving Garland Green Meeting Notes

It is the policy of Loving Garland Green to record notes for all of our meetings. Our
Secretary, Kellie Wheeler-Dyer, will record these notes. When the Secretary is
unable to attend, a recording will be made of the meeting and given to her to write

up.

These meeting notes will be published on the Loving Garland Green website at least
two days prior to the next meeting to allow time for members to review prior to
approval.



